RIVERSIDE PARK AMPHITHEATER MEETING
JANUARY 15, 2014
7:00 P.M.
The Amphitheater board met on the above date and time at City Hall, 133 West First Street, Rushville.
President Cain Grocox called the meeting to order. Members present were: Mike Pavey, Carla Sharpe, Rhea Dawn
Buckley, Jerry Bostic, Charlie Stout, John Beck, Jemmy Miller, Kim Rathz, Sandy Fussner and John McCane.

OLD BUSINESS:
2014 Sponsor Package List was discussed.

2014 Bands were discussed.
McCane will get checks ready for Cert, Police and Sheriff.

Sharpe stated there will be a $125 charge for the 201 Building. It was decided to see if Barada will swap out for
sponsorship.

Rathz working on Announcement Party presentation.

Rush Fest Bands/Costs — The Heart of Rushville will take care of the band for this event. Use local bands. Will discuss at
later date.

NEW BUSINESS:
Beck moved to have February meeting was set for 3rCI Wednesday which will be February 19th. The meeting in March will

be March 19th then we will go back to two meetings in April. It was decided to go to the first and third Wednesday's a
month starting in April. Bostic seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Sharpe stated that Twisted Sisters is considering being a Stage Sponsor.

FINANCIAL:
McCane stated there was around $6,000 in the bank.

It was decided to not let people booking the venue for weddings to use our tables and chairs.
McCane stated the St. Patrick’s Committee will sponsor $2,500 again this year.
Fussner stated she will contact the Holiday Inn for rooms for the bands.

There being no further business, Pavey moved to adjourn at 7:50 p.m. Buckley seconded the motion. Meeting
adjourned.

Respectfully submitted:

Carla Sharpe, Secretary



